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McMu'llin Area

Groundwater Sustainability Agency

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Regular Meeting of the McMullin Area Groundwater
Sustainability Board of Directors scheduled for December 4, 2019 has been cancelled. The next
Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors is tentatively scheduled for January 8, 2020 at 2:00 PM
at the Kerman Community Center. The Board Chair reserves the ability to schedule an interim
Special Meeting should circumstances warrant.

The Agency sends wishes of Happy Holidays and a Prosperous New Year!
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Matthew Hurley, Board Sec




